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March 10, 2007 
 
 
Hello Fellow Shooters, 
 
 
We have been seeing a fair amount of shooters despite the snows of a typical Somerset 
County winter.  The storms from the beginning of this week brought about another 10” of 
snow, but we are finally seeing some spring-like temperatures. Our course has been open all 
winter, but the snow was piled high for a while.   
 
The snow has not allowed much physical work to get underway, but we have been busy in 
preparing for the PA Western PA Zone Shoot.   
 

 We have designed a new sub-gauge course on the north western portion of the 
property. We will start road construction as soon as the snow melts. 

 

 We will be open on Friday, June 8
th

 for warm-ups; with sub-gauge and prelim events on 
Saturday, June 9

th
; and the main event on Sunday June 10

th
.  

 

 We will be featuring a practice 5-stand and a competition 5-stand as well as various 
games. 

 

 We have spent many of the snowy evenings becoming more proficient with Win Score, 
and will be utilizing the program to register the shooters and post and report the scores. 

 

 Gary and Pat Bloom will be joining us for the shoot.  You will once again have the 
opportunity to shoot (or attempt to shoot) Gary Bloom’s targets! 

 

 Lincoln Traps will be one of the major sponsors and will be providing the additional 
traps for the shoot.  100% of the traps will be automatics from a PA trap manufacturer.  
ALL PA ALL THE WAY! 

 

 Knepper Enterprises, a regional EZ-GO dealer, will also be a major sponsor, and will be 
providing as many golf carts as we need.   

 

 We are working with some of the local lodging and dining facilities to arrange special 
pricing.  We also are working on some “special items” for the shoot. 

 

 We are working on bringing in several vendors specific to the shooting industry to set-
up booths.  
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The registration forms will soon be posted on our website and mailed out to all the PCSA 
members.   
 
If you have any question feel free to contact us at (814) 279-3020 ro 
info@stonycreekshooting.com  Hope to see you in June! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Roy L. Fritz Jr. 
President 
Stonycreek Shooting Center, Inc. 
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